
Save the Date 

 

June 
24 Last day of term 
2      School finishes 
at   2.15pm 
 

July 
11 First Day of term 

16th June, 2022 

Hello Everyone,  
 

As we near the end of term plans are underway in preparation for term 3. Next week staff will be 
using some time to plan literacy, numeracy and quest topics for students as well as making time to 
work with students in preparation for our whole school production to be held in week 6.  
 

You will see a notice below about our upcoming fundraising activity of a Cake and 2nd Hand Book Stall 
to be held on Saturday 30th July. We will be asking families to donate cakes, biscuits, or slices to sell, 
as well as donations of good quality 2nd hand books. It might be a good time over the holidays to look 
through bookshelves for unwanted books. We will ask for donations in the week before the event (as 
storage will be tricky). If you do start finding some books, help us out by sorting them as picture    
story, children’s fiction, young adult fiction, adult fiction and children and adult nonfiction.  This will 
help our volunteers set up more easily.  

 

Thank you to those who have already retuned chocolate fundraising money. A reminder to return 
Toasted Sandwich orders on Monday.  

Fiona Carson - Principal 

Certificates of Recognition 

*Levi Kiely* *Logan Webb* *Zeah Nelson* 

 
 

` 

Tyler Yeoman for continuing to work hard in class and consistently demonstrating the 
school values on a daily basis.  Well done, Tyler. 

MINI MATHEMATICIANS 

DON’T FORGET! 
Please return End of Term Toastie Order forms and Chocolate Fundraiser money 

($60 per box, Eftpos available).  We have more chocolate boxes available.  Please 
call the office if you would like another one sent home. 




